
ntal, 
Aptal 5, 1993 

Ms. Sarah Miller 
Canadian Environmental Law Association 
517 College Street, Suite 401 
Toronto, Ontario M6G 4A2 

Dear Ms. Miller: 

Thank you for renewing your Great Lakes United membership! We 
greatly appreciate the support and involvement of our members. 
Together we have proven that citizens can effectively shape 
environmental policy and practice in the Great Lakes-St. Lawrence 
River ecosystem. 

We are proud of our efforts to ensure that the Great 
Lakes - St. Lawrence River ecosystem is restored and protected. We 
hope that in the year to come we can have further success in that 
challenge. 

Enclosed you will find your updated Great Lakes United 
membership card. We will continue to keep you informed about 
critical Great Lakes issues and projects through our quarterly 
newsletter and action updates. 

Please feel free to call or write if you have any questions, 
comments or suggestions. We value your input and would be pleased 
to hear from you! 

Again, on behalf of Great Lakes United board members and 
staff, thank you for your continued support. You are an important 
part of this coalition and your commitment is truly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Terry L.'Yonker 
Executive Director 
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